
Greater Deyerle Neighborhood Association 

September 19, 2019 Meeting 

Attendees:  36 

Mike Dame, Valeria Alphin, Karen Cooper, Roger and Cathy Nichols, Allen and 
Dot Smith, Bonnie Mann, Sandy and Carson Hamilton, Mike Willis, Compton 
Biddle, Ben Hutto, Ketty Joseph, Jason and Amy Varney, Robert Gibson, Steve 
and Linda Beyers, Gwen Vieth, Linda and Jim Eaton, Braxton Naff, Will and Carol 
Dibbling, Mark Clark, Elizabeth Maghsoode, John Bryant, Officer Hodges, Officer 
Berrmen, Lisa Wilson Farthing, Tonya Pickett, Sean Waddle, Randall Eakin, 
Charles and Ethyl Simmons 

Membership Renewals: 

Total of $60.00 was collected. 

Bonnie Mann, Frank Nichols, Mike Willis, Steve Beyer, Compton Biddle, Ben 
Hutto.  A PayPal account is being set up to collect future membership dues. 

Treasurers Report: Bank balance $7,511.89 as of July 31, 2019. 

Traffic Study: seven of nine locations have been monitored with an average 
speed of 32-34 MPH. The remaining two locations will be monitored in the 
upcoming weeks. 

Police Report: No incidences in our neighborhood 

AGENDA: Annual Pot Luck Dinner 

Wayne Leftwich, Senior Planner, City of Roanoke 

Bailey Howard –Dubois, Planner, Roanoke County 

Discussion of the future plans for the 419 corridor from Grandin Road to Keagy 
Road. 

       



Wayne Leftwich highlighted the City Plan 2040 

Housing, infrastructure and public facilities with emphasis on equity, public 
health and regional opportunities. He presented several theme concepts 
including livability, nature, jobs and equity. There will be working groups 
meeting at libraries during November-March. Information can be obtained at 
PlanRoanoke.org. Highlights: complete neighborhoods, housing options, 
schools, parks, walk ability and bike ability, better access to resources and 
revitalize aging and failed facilities. 

Bailey Howard-Dubois highlighted Oak Grove Center Plan. 

Highlighted Emphasis: walk ability, bike ability, and connection to greenway, 
expansion of parks and recreation, improve 419 traffic and pedestrian crossings, 
commercial building upgrades and streetscaping.  The Oak Grove Center would 
include public outdoor seating, flex space, accessible spaces, private outdoor 
dining, water features and public art. An expansion of Oak Grove Park was also 
recommended. Information can be found at 
www.RoanokeCountyVA.gov/OakGrove 

 

The next meeting will be on November 21, 2019 

We will discuss the repair and or replacement of signage 

Apply for grants 

Deyerle Neighborhood Plan 

 

http://www.roanokecountyva.gov/OakGrove

